
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE  
AT A DISTRICT STRATEGIC PLANNING MEETING 

 
 

Public notice is hereby given that members of the School District of New 
London Board of Education may be attending a strategic planning meeting for 
the School District of New which will be held at the New London High School 
Library, 1700 Klatt Road, New London, WI 54961, on Wednesday, June 15, 
2022, at 9:00 a.m. The Board of Education will not conduct any governmental 
business at this meeting. 

 
 
 
  


